FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please supply me with all correspondence and information in whatever format, that is held by Leicester City Council relating to the "guest list" for Radio 2's Party in the Park (which took place at Victoria Park in September 2023) and people who either work for Leicester City Council, the City Mayor or Councillors who sit on Leicester City Council.

The Council received 70 pairs of guest tickets and these were distributed to nominated members of staff.  Please find copies of the correspondence regarding the selection process attached.  However, the names of the junior members of staff who were awarded guest tickets are exempt from release under section 40(2) – personal data.


Further to the Party in the Park Event

Please supply me with the first date Leicester City Council were first contacted by the promoters of Party in the Park about hosting the event.

21st June 2022.


Please provide me with the first date traffic management plans were first supplied to Leicester City Council by Festival Republic for Party in the Park.

Initial information was supplied on 27th July 2023, following which further detailed discussion and planning took place up to the event.

In relation to the Live Nation application for an event on Victoria Park in June 2024

Please supply me with the first date Leicester City Council were first contacted by the promoters of the proposed Live Nation event about hosting the event on Victoria Park?
8th February 2023.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
